
2021 Annual  
Impact Report 

A Promise for People, for Nature. Forever.



Looking Back, and Looking Forward

I t goes without saying that the past year has been difficult, but it 
was made easier thanks to you. 

If you donated to the Land Trust, you helped ensure that our 
network of open space remains accessible and safe for all to enjoy. 
Thank you. If you volunteered, your time and talents helped to 
maintain our trails and protect valuable habitats. Thank you. If you 
participated in one of our events, you learned with us and helped us 
build lasting partnerships. Thank you.

Your support comes in many forms and creates positive change in 
New Canaan. Thank you.

Adjusting to a New Normal

Land Trust preserves have always been places for our community to 
explore, learn new things, and connect with others. Since the onset 
of the pandemic, they have also become places to escape from Zoom 
meetings, find solace, and gather safely.

It’s hard to say what the future holds, but one thing is for certain: 
open space and access to nature will continue to be a cherished 
resource for all. 

As we enter the next phase of our new normal, we will continue to 
rely on the outdoors. By supporting the New Canaan Land Trust, 
you help ensure that our preserves will remain an enjoyable and 
accessible resource for our community. Your support also helps us 
grow those resources and protect New Canaan’s valuable remaining 
open space.

Coming Back Stronger

Driven by this imperative, the Land Trust has taken steps to come 
back stronger than ever. 

A crucial step is the addition of new talented team members. This 
past summer, we hired a dedicated land steward to maintain and 
improve our network of open space, a position that we hope to 
renew each summer. We brought back some of our interns to work 
on important projects, including a land acknowledgement that will 
recognize the complex history of our lands and their indigenous 
inhabitants. And thanks to a generous grant from the Jeniam 
Foundation, an AmeriCorps member has just started an 11-month 
service term with us as a Community Engagement Coordinator.

With this added capacity, we will double down on our conservation 
efforts by reaching out to potential land donors and engaging them 
in the conservation process. 

The Land Trust will also complete essential capital projects, 
including significant trail improvements, meadow restorations, and 
finding a permanent home for our organization. 

And of course, we will develop fun and creative ways for our 
community to join us in the process.

Thank You

It is an exciting time, indeed, and it’s all possible because of you. 
Thank you!! 

-Aaron Lefland, Executive Director

A Message of Gratitude from the Executive Director

Raised walkways at Colhoun Preserve 
ensure year-round access to open space.



Keeping a Perpetual Promise
The past year required us to adapt, innovate, and be flexible. One thing, however, has not changed - our promise to conserve land for 

people and nature forever. This promise is at the heart of everything we do. It is a promise that we don’t take lightly, and one that has 
not wavered, even amid a global pandemic.

Thanks to your support, the Land Trust provides dedicated nature sanctuaries for our community and protects open space across New 
Canaan.

Here are just a few of the milestones that you helped us achieve. In the following pages, we’ll explore some of the many ways that, together, 
we create positive change in our community.

Creating a Lasting Impact

Feet of historic stone walls restored 
by volunteers and interns

125

Acres across 4 watersheds, 
permanently protected

400

Guests at the Summer Sculpture 
Soiree, our first ever virtual gala

181

Climate change-themed programs, 
hosted in partnership with New 

Canaan Library

4
Feet of raised walkways installed to 

improve trail accessibility

160

New GreenLink Trail constructed 
along Oenoke Lane

1

Birdhouses prepared for the nesting 
season and monitored throughout 

the summer

45

Hours dedicated to land stewardship 
by our 10 summer stewards and 

internship coordinator

2,376

Podcast with renowned firefly expert, 
Dr. Sarah Lewis, enjoyed by some of 

the 400+ visitors to the sanctuary

1

A great egret wades into Still Pond.



Birding Hotspots
The eBird app from the Cornell Lab of Ornithology is free 
and easy to use. You can explore birding hotspots across 
New Canaan, see what birds others have observed, and even 
log your own sightings!

Budding birders, Lily and Charlie Hebenstreit, watch 
for bluebirds and kestrels at Livingston-Higley Preserve 
with their grandparents Debbie and Peter Eldridge.

Local citizen scientists are also helping to gather information 
about bird species and populations across New Canaan. Six 
Land Trust preserves are designated eBird hotspots, with 
nearly 200 user-submitted checklists documenting over 100 
different bird species. 

Join the Fun



Our Forests and Their 
Champion Trees

Walking through the woods, it’s sometimes easy to overlook the wondrous world of trees. For 
decades or even centuries, the trees on our preserves and throughout New Canaan filter our  

air and water, absorb carbon, and provide food and shelter for wildlife. Often, it’s not until one of 
these towering giants falls that we realize just how remarkable its life was.

Such is the story of a magnificent Red Oak 
that recently fell at the Watson-Symington 
Preserve. After clearing the tree’s massive 
branches from the trail, Land Trust Executive 
Director Aaron Lefland cut a cross-section of 
the tree and counted more than 100 annual 
growth rings, pictured here. The full story of 
this tree can be found on our website’s blog. 
It details the tree’s life which pre-dates the 
American Civil War.

With your help, we will discover even more  
of New Canaan’s remarkable trees. 

Becoming a Citizen Scientist

Launched in partnership with New Canaan Library, the New Canaan Champion Tree Project is 
a citizen science project that engages our community in identifying New Canaan’s biggest trees. 
Citizen science kits can be borrowed from the library and contain everything needed to measure  
big trees: a tape measure, height gauge, tree identification book, and a datasheet.

“Trees are too often taken for granted. I was drawn to the project as a way 
to support the trees that provide so many benefits to us all. Many of our trees 
are suffering, and this was a rewarding way to help the Land Trust gather 
information that can be used to protect our town’s magnificent trees.”  
—Jim Westlake, local citizen scientist

Once trees are measured, they are submitted into a database managed by the Land Trust. Local 
champions are then remeasured for consideration as State or even National champions.

Learning, Together

Thanks to the help of our many citizen scientists, we’ve been able to identify and catalog some 
of the Land Trust’s largest trees. This information helps us better understand how much carbon 
is stored on our preserves and about the health and variety of the many trees that make up our 
suburban forest. 

You are also helping to discover more of the natural wonders that exist at the Land Trust’s 
preserve. Whether it be a towering Red Oak at Watson-Symington, or a hardy American Chestnut 
at Browne Preserve, your support ensures that these incredible trees - and New Canaan’s special 
places - are protected forever.

Identifying Natural Wonders and Sharing them  
with You

To learn more about and participate in the Champion Tree Project,  
visit www.NewCanaanLandTrust.org/champion-tree

Land Trust Executive Director, Aaron Lefland, 
measures a tulip tree at Watson-Symington Preserve.

A cross section from a neighboring oak 
reveals more than a century’s growth.

http://www.NewCanaanLandTrust.org/champion-tree


A Perfect Match: Art and Nature
When developing the first edition of the New Canaan Sculpture 

Trail, a global pandemic was the furthest thing from our 
minds. The motivation behind the exhibition was to celebrate the 
50th anniversary of Earth Day, introduce visitors to the Land Trust’s 
network of open space, and showcase New Canaan as a nexus for 
design and creativity.

Yet as non-essential businesses temporarily shut their doors, the eight 
sculptures on the New Canaan Sculpture Trail remained open for all 
to visit and enjoy. More than 5,000 people visited the six sculptures 
installed at Land Trust preserves, and countless more enjoyed the 
works on display at Town Hall and the Carriage Barn Arts Center.

It turned out that the Sculpture Trail was exactly what our 
community needed during that challenging time.

Creating Space for All with the Next Sculpture Trail
Today, our nation and our community are grappling with a different 
challenge: one of social justice, equity, race, and privilege. Just as 

the 2020 Sculpture Trail helped guide us through a challenging 
time, so will the 2022 edition.

Next year’s exhibition will prompt artists to reflect on the conflicted 
history of land ownership in the United States and the ways that 
open space and land conservation can help build a more equitable 
future. In turn, events and programs will provide opportunities for 
discussion, reflection, and growth.

What’s to Come in 2022...
The New Canaan Sculpture Trail is a joint project between the New 
Canaan Land Trust and Carriage Barn Arts Center. The Harlan 
and Lois Anderson Family Foundation has once again signed on as 
the lead sponsor. Up to ten sculptures will be featured across New 
Canaan from June through October of 2022. Events, celebrations, 
and other gatherings are planned throughout the exhibition.

Learn more at Sculpture.NewCanaanLandTrust.org.

Bloom, on display at  
GreenLink Trail in 2020.

Labyrinth, a permanent installation  
at Watson-Symington Preserve.

http://Sculpture.NewCanaanLandTrust.org


Like countless college students across the 
country, Avery York and Eliza Pohle received 

last-minute news that their 2020 summer jobs 
were canceled. Left without summer plans, they 
were among dozens of local college students who 
reached out to the New Canaan Land Trust, hoping 
to make the most of a seemingly lost summer. 

Thanks to an outpouring of support from attendees 
at our Summer Sculpture Soirée, coupled with 
generous grants from the Jeniam Foundation and 
New Canaan Community Foundation, the Land 
Trust created two seasonal internships to address 
this youth unemployment crisis.

These internships built on the Land Trust’s 
annual high school internship program to 
create rewarding summer experiences for local 
students. In turn, our interns, Avery and Eliza, 
helped complete several meaningful projects that 
benefited the Land Trust and our community.

Learning our History, with Avery

Avery, a lifetime resident of Norwalk and an 
Environment and Sustainability Studies major at 
Wake Forest University, jumped into the role of 
Historian. She helped digitize and catalog more 
than 50 years’ worth of historical photographs, 
newspaper articles, and other archives, culminating 
in a digital presentation on the history of the  
Land Trust. 

“I am so grateful to have had the 
opportunity to learn about and document 
the history of New Canaan and its Land 
Trust. So many people have worked so 
hard to conserve land in New Canaan.” 
—Avery York

Avery also conducted research at the New Canaan 
Historical Society about indigenous and colonial 
uses of the Land Trust properties. Before her work 
with the Land Trust, there was no documented 
record of the indigenous people who inhabited 
today’s Land Trust properties. 

Thanks to your support, we now have a better 
understanding of our history and will be working 
to incorporate that knowledge into future 
programs and publications.

Stewarding the Land, with Eliza

Eliza, a New Canaan native and an Environmental 
Policy and Spanish double major at Colby College, 
filled the Land Steward position. In that role, she 
brought her skills as a backcountry trips leader to 
help the Summer Steward Interns complete trail 
maintenance and habitat restoration projects.

Eliza also had the unique opportunity to visit 
many of the Land Trust’s lesser-known preserves. 
During the process, she learned how the Land 
Trust inspects all of its preserves annually.

“It was eye-opening to learn about Land Trust 
accreditation and the various ways that the New 
Canaan Land Trust ensures that its properties are 
protected now and into the future,” said Eliza. “It’s 
comforting to know that once land is conserved by 
the Land Trust, it really is protected forever.”

Turning Lemons into Lemonade
Local College Students Spend Summer with Land Trust 
after COVID-18 Updends Plans

Avery York

Eliza Pohle



Meet Some of Our Volunteers
Volunteers accomplish so much, year after year. Their tireless efforts help us conserve land, keep our trails and preserves in tip-top 

shape, and more. The eight volunteers highlighted below come from all walks of life, but share a passion for open space and land 
conservation. We invite you to learn their reasons for volunteering with the Land Trust.

There are countless ways to become a Land Trust volunteer. Your skills and talents are invaluable, from administrative work in the 
office to down and dirty trail work, to helping out with our events. We invite you to learn more about how you can participate in 

our volunteer opportunities at NewCanaanLandTrust.org/Volunteer.

Interested in Volunteering? There’s Something for Everyone

Danny Babashak is a local high schooler who stewards the Hawkins Preserve 
on North Wilton Rd. by clearing vines from trees and historic stone walls, mowing 
along the road’s edge, and collecting litter. “It’s challenging work, but it is also very 
rewarding and a fun way to spend time outside. Volunteering has strengthened 
my commitment to environmental conservation, and I look forward to continued 
work with the Land Trust.”

Deborah Burnaman is a local realtor who, for 11 years, has been helping 
families discover all that New Canaan has to offer. “Our town’s open space and 
vibrant non-profit community are two of its biggest assets. I volunteer because 
I want to see more land conserved today, and for future generations.” As a 
volunteer on the Open Space Committee, Deborah and her business partner Aimee 
MacKimm, help the land trust identify conservation projects, and connect us with 
buyers, sellers, and other realtors who have an interest in conserving land.

Elaine “Laney’’ Lloyd uses her passion for photography to capture the 
natural beauty of the Land Trust. She was also our official photographer for the 
2020 Sculpture Trail, and contributed thousands of photos to our media library. 
“I volunteered because I am passionate about the mission of the Land Trust. As 
the days, then months, then seasons passed, I fell in love with the properties and 
the sculptures.” Many of Laney’s photographs are featured throughout this report, 
including the striking image on the cover.

The Neubohn Family has made volunteering a family affair. “As neighbors to 
the Browne Preserve on Valley Road, we frequently enjoy the trails and wanted to 
find a way to give back to the land, and to the Land Trust.” Lars and Gustav (father 
and son) have built multiple benches and are working on a kiosk for the trailhead. 
Jean and Heidi (mother and daughter) tend to birdhouses and regularly monitor 
the trails for litter, fallen trees, or other issues.

Rebecca Tribelli has been an advocate for land conservation for most of her life. 
“Growing up in rural Wisconsin provided me with a childhood free to explore my 
natural surroundings and taught me many valuable lessons. It’s important to me 
that my children, and all of New Canaan’s children, have the same opportunity.” 
Leveraging her experience in event planning and her passion for engaging and 
educating others, Rebecca helps coordinate community events for the Land Trust, 
including some featured on the following page.

http://NewCanaanLandTrust.org/Volunteer


Staying Connected 
During a Year Apart

“The Land Trust’s quick pivot to virtual events 
meant that our community could continue learning 
about a wide range of environmental issues. Their 
commitment, even in a pandemic, makes the 
organization such an important asset for our town.” 
—Robin Bates-Mason, Town Council Member, and 
President of Planet New Canaan

Through more than a dozen virtual, in-person, and hybrid 
events, we continued building community, together. From 

lectures about climate change to guided walks, we made the most 
of a year that did its best to keep us apart.

Newcomers Club toured Still Pond Preserve and 
enjoyed a long-awaited social gathering.

Poet Laureate, Margaret Gibson, joined other CT poets in 
a plein-air reading of their recently published anthology.

Will, Steven, Matt, Sam, and George celebrate becoming Eagle 
Scouts after completing service projects with the Land Trust.

After a heavy snowstorm, intrepid hikers gathered for socially-
distanced snowshoeing, identifying wildlife tracks along the way.

Fourth-graders at South School tuned in to watch Wildlife 
in Crisis release a red-tailed hawk at Colhoun Preserve.



Welcoming You 
To Our Preserves
Have you recently discovered a Land Trust property that you’ve 
driven by a hundred times before? 

You’re not alone! Thanks to the generosity of our sponsors, the 
Land Trust installed ten welcome signs at our public preserves. 
These signs honor the donors who worked with the Land Trust 
to conserve their land and help visitors find their new favorite 
walking trails.
Thanks to our sign sponsors: Art Berry; BTS Insurance; KCL 
Capital, L.P.; The Podlesak Family, The Sapanski Family; Chris & Dudley 
Schipper; The Stuart Higley Foundation; Jeffery & Catharine Sturgess

“We were very excited to highlight one of the Land Trust’s properties, open to the public for passive 
recreation. We joined new as well as long standing donors who readily supported an opportunity 
to connect New Canaan residents with the natural world.”  
—Catharine and Jeffrey Sturgess



The New Canaan Land Trust builds upon 
a regional effort to conserve and connect 
open space.

In partnership with students from the Yale School of the Environment, the Land 
Trust recently released a strategic conservation plan that will guide us in doubling 

the size of our open space network. The plan calls for 400 new acres of land to be 
conserved by 2040. We’ve prioritized areas that protect healthy habitats and water 
resources, create recreational opportunities, and preserve historic and cultural 
resources in New Canaan.

With your support, we can achieve this ambitious goal.

Supporters like you make it possible for us to work with local families interested  
in conserving their land forever. Your gifts ensure that we can cover transaction 
expenses, including legal and appraisal fees, surveying, and other transaction  
costs, and that we never miss an opportunity to protect New Canaan’s most  
valuable resource: its open space.

Growing Our Network of Open Space
Acre by Acre, You are Helping to Protect New Canaan’s Special Places

Everyone conserves their land for different reasons, but each shares a common goal: to leave a lasting legacy. Together, we can 
create a greener and healthier future for New Canaan.

To learn more about how the Land Trust can help achieve your conservation vision, please call us at 203-972-1270. We will gladly 
review the conservation tools available to you and discuss some of the financial benefits of land conservation.

“The Land Trust made donating property simple and rewarding. My wife and I lived in New Canaan for 
more than twenty years and raised our family there. We love the outdoors, and we were drawn to New 
Canaan for the open spaces and landscapes.” 
—Scott Amero, donor of the 2.5-acre Amero Preserve on Turner Hill Road

Is Conservation Right for You or Someone You Know?
Leaving a Lasting Legacy

Livingston-Higley Preserve’s  
iconic meadow and stone wall.

To learn more about the plan, and our vision for a greener, healthier New 
Canaan, visit our website at NewCanaanLandTrust.org/protecting-open-space.

http://NewCanaanLandTrust.org/protecting-open-space


Financial statements presented in this report are unaudited, and 
reflect operating revenue and expense for the fiscal year beginning 
June 1, 2020 and ending May 31, 2021.

Copies of the Land Trust’s most recent audited financial statements 
and Form 990 are available upon request by contacting the Land 
Trust at 203-972-1270 or emailing info@newcanaanlandtrust.org.

Fiscal Year 2021 Expenses

Fisal Year 2021 Revenue

Growing Support for Conservation

Donations  
$163,348 
Grants  
$39,701 
Sponsorships  
$4,120 

Open Space Protection  
$29,535 
Land Stewardship 
$88,606 
Community Engagement 
$78,761 
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Grand Total $271,394.00 

Board Contributions  
$36,452 
Program & Other Revenue 
$15,862 
Gifts In Kind  
$11,911 

522

An Organization  
You Can Trust
As a nationally accredited Land Trust, we 

believe in building an organization that is here 
to stay. Your gifts are investments in the future of 
everyone who lives in and visits New Canaan—as 
well as the wildlife who call it home.

“We’ve always known that the New Canaan Land Trust was 
doing incredible work. National accreditation is a major 
milestone for the Land Trust, and should give community 
members the confidence to support their excellent work.” 
—Lauren Patterson, President and CEO of the New Canaan 
Community Foundation

Administrative  
$31,468 
Fundraising  
$20,465

Grand Total $248,835

Summer interns install new 
bluebird nesting boxes.

mailto:info@newcanaanlandtrust.org
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Caring for the Land, for our Community
Through your support, once a Land Trust preserve is protected, it will be cared for and protected for generations to come. Across our 

network of open space, we strive to create healthy habitats and opportunities for recreation, while protecting our town’s natural 
resources.

It’s been another productive year, and the projects below are just some of the ways you’ve helped to steward our community’s special places.

Colhoun Year-round access 
to the preserve has been 
improved thanks to hundreds 
of feet of boardwalks, installed 
by volunteers, scouts, and 
summer interns.

Oenoke Lane GreenLink 
New Canaan’s newest trail 
traverses the Land Trust’s 
Oenoke Lane Preserve, getting 
walkers off the busy road and 
into nature.

Watson-Symington 
Big windstorms mean lots of 
downed trees and branches. 
Your support keeps our 
equipment running and our 
trails open year-round.

Hicks Last fall, volunteers put 
the finishing touches on this 
250-foot stone wall restoration 
project.

Kelley Uplands A new 
trail built by our summer 
interns now connects the two 
trailheads along Cedar Lane.

Silvermine-Fowler The 
recently planted meadow 
reached full bloom, and plans 
are underway to complete the 
second phase of the meadow 
installation this fall.

Firefly Improved seating 
for larger groups allows more 
people to comfortably enjoy the 
magic of the Firefly Sanctuary.

Hawkins Our latest and 
most ambitious stone wall 
project to date: we’re working 
with interns and volunteers to 
restore more than 400 feet of 
historic stone wall along North 
Wilton Road.



Thank you for making a difference in our community

Donations reflect cumulative charitable gifts between June 1, 2020 and May 31, 2021. We apologize if we inadvertently misspelled or omitted your name, and 
hope that you will contact us so that we may correct our records.

SUPPORTER (<$50)	
Amazon Smile H
Anonymous H
Jonathan and Lisa Bitting H
Maeve Carr
Ross and Susie Catlin
Center for Optimum Health
Charlie and Monica Chimera
Valerie Connally
Jenette D’Alessandro H
Meri Erickson
Deborah Haines
Lenore Herbst
Charles and Julie Hoffman
Nancy and Lee Jordan
Nancy Kitchener
Mary Lewis
Alyssa MacKenzie
Marc and Maria Magliacano
Natalie McPartland
Patricia Oxman
Helen Belluschi
Charlie and Debbie Rose
Jeff Sandreuter and Lisa Ferrante
Susan Sanford H
Scott Sorel
Robert and Jodi Stiffelman
Ann Thurber
PayPal Giving Fund H
Paul and Elizabeth Vigano H
Jennifer and Peter Walsh
Walter Stewart Co.
Joseph and Maria Weingarten
Jim Westlake H
Michelle Wilkes

INDIVIDUAL MEMBER 
($50+)	
Judy Anderson - Community 
Consultants, LLC H
Anonymous (2)
Jane Arestia H
Joel and Deborah Armijo
Alan Badanes
James Baldyga and Cory Goger H
Karim Basta and Yong-Son Woo H
Gary and Rose Bauersfield
George and Alison Birnbaum H
Stephen and Polly Boeschenstein H
Svava Bragason
Bill and Emily Candee
Ann Cheney
Kevin and Michelle Clark

Cally Conron
Lucy Dathan H
Juan and Elizabeth Deambrosio H
Mark Dinning
Brayton Dresser and Diane 
Tsakalakis
Susan Engel H
Sheila Finnigan
John Fitzpatrick H
Gill Foster H
Anthony Giannitti
Peter Giannone
Rob and Kara Gilliam
Beth and Arthur Golden
Mona Gowdy
Jack Gunther Jr. H
Alan and Loni Haas H
Ken and Jean Halajian
Doug and Katherine Harris
Kristen Hartofilis
Walter and Edith Holland
Peter and Cynthia Hurvitz H
Peggy Jay H
Barbara Johansen H
Brad and Sandi Johnson
Tony Kaye H
Christa Kenin
Russell and Nicki Kimes
Benjamin and Adrienne 
Kirschenbaum H
Larry and Ilene Lefland
Andrey and Irina Lvovsky H
Sharon Maasdorp
Tiger Mann H
Carl Mason and Robin Bates-
Mason H
Christine Matthews
Maureen and Ernest Mayer
Linda McKee H
Richard Miller
Bob and Robin Miner H
Lauren Mottley H
Christian and Stacy Murphy
Karen Murphy
Barb Norris H
Penny Ross
Pete and Alice Runnette H
Domenic and Elizabeth Sammarco H
David and Susan Scannell
Andrew Schultz and Ellen Williams H
Bruce Sessa and Emily Pasqua
Ashley Shackelton
Sue Sherwood H

Steve and Gloria Simon
Doug and Debbie Simpson H
Nancy Stass
Karen Stumpenhagen H
Anne and John Tropeano
Dick Troy H
Barbara Upson
Jeffrey Urstadt H
Karin Verdi H
Brian Walker and Abby Gross
Eric and Katie Welles H
Thomas White
Amy Zoller

FAMILY MEMBER ($100+)
Jonathan and Barb Achenbaum H
Brad and Michele Adamczyk
Victor Alvarez and Miki Porta H
Roy and Sue Anderson H
Anonymous (2)
Neil and Camilla Austin H
Paul and Cindy Bamatter H
Lucy Baney
Peter and Pamela Barcia H
Steven and Becky Barlow
Duke and Gaby Beecher H
Thomas Berntsen
John and Linda Bertani
Bill and Bridget Besgen
Steven Bierman and Jerrilyn 
Fleisher
Glen and Megan Bischoff H
Alton Blakeslee
Hayley Bloom
Kate Boleyn H
Jeffrey and Heather Boulanger
Richard and Pauline Bourgeois H
Neil and Eileen Boyd H
Clifton and Sheldon Bright H
Thomas and Mary Brunner
William and Marianne Buchanan
Gisela Bucher H
Adam and Heather Budnick
Robert and Joan Butman H
Stephen and Karen Campe H
James Caperton and Jera Flood H
David and Dionna Carlson
Richard and Margaret Carratu H
Al and Susan Ceresa H
Katharine Cerow H
Arthur and Lynette Chivvis H
Michael and Elizabeth Chu H

John Clausen and Frances 
Edwards H
John and Mary Cody
Charles Coffin
Bill and Martha Connolly H
Michael Connor and Diane Discenza
Andy and Carolyn Corcoran H
John and Carrie Corcoran H
Fred Corrado H
Newell Cotton and Jessie Zhu H
Chris and Maura Craig H
Charles and Jane Crawford H
Peter Crisafulli
Jay Davenport H
Daniel and Kelly DeFrancesco H
Wilma Deicas H
John and Christine Deklerk H
Richard and Mary Depatie H
David Depeano H
Colm Dobbyn
Robert Docters and Nancy Lothrop
Shonah Drakos
Robert and Elaine Druckenmiller H
Peter and Debbie Eldridge
Elise Landscapes & Nursery
Karen Elmasry
John and Tanis Erdmann
Rick and Karen Ericson H
Dick and Christina Fagerstal H
Mike and Kip Farrell H
Michael And Jenny Field
Sally Finnican
Brian and Eleanor Flatow H
Paul and Kitty Fowler H
Jim and Jane Fox H
Wesley and Jeanne Fredericks
Robert and Jennifer Gallois H
Scott and Jane Gamber
Michael and Nancy Geller H
Sean Gelston H
Howard and Wendy Gidez
Doug and Serena Gillespie
Judy and Tom Gilroy
Kevin Goff
Jessica Goldman
Jake and Polly Goodyear H
William and Suzanne Hale H
Bernhard and Carmen Hampl
Matthew and Paula Hannon
Jeanne Hart H
Louise Havens
Brendan and Ainsley Hayes H
Bob and Barbara Hedley H

William and Judith Heins H
John and Elizabeth Hellman H
Paul Heyman and Tonya Gwynn H
Mary Higgins
Caroline Hoffman
Tom and Raquel Hudson H
David and Susan Hurwitt
Phil and Joan Ives H
Diane Jenkins
Gordon Jones H
David and Nancy Kalal
Chris Karczmit H
Margaret Kennedy
Andrew and Kiowa Kosche
Jim and Ilona Kucharczyk
Daniel and Jill LaGattuta H
John and Janet Lanaway H
Michael and Alexandra Luddy H
Stephen and Lisa MacKenzie H
Cameron and Susana Mackey H
Jennifer MacLear
Rob and Liz Mallozzi H
Tom Markey H
Jenkins and Linda Marshall H
Douglas Marshall
Alex Martins and Melany Hearne
Philip and Lavillon Martyr
Mastercard
Sarah Mattern H
Kevin and Ellen McMahon
Sheila McMann H
Lauren McMurry
Ernest Megdanis and Kathy 
Kladopoulos
George and Suzanne Megrue H
Zahra Mehta
Ned and Valerie Monaghan H
Dietrich Moor and Heather Lauver
David and Maureen Munro H
Anthony Natale and Annie Silvio H
Robert and Maria Naughton
Rick and Judy Neville
Chip and Anne Newton H
Nabi and Fatou Niang
Tom and Sandy Nissley H
Alex Novielli
Don and Carolyn O’Brien H
Eleanor O’Neill H
Kirtiman Pathak
Mark and Cynthia Peiser H
Chris and Julie Peter
Rob Petersen H
Stephen and Karen Philipson

Have you ever wondered what New Canaan would be like without our woodlands, flowing streams, 
or scenic meadows? Together, we can protect our network of open space for generations to come.

Thanks to you, and so many in our community, we can preserve the scenic beauty of our town, give our 
residents access to nature, and create havens for our native plants and animals. Your commitment to 
the Land Trust ensures that New Canaan will remain a healthy, beautiful, and unique place to call home.

–Tom Cronin, Board President

You Make It All Possible - Thank You!



Thank you for making a difference in our community

Donated consecutively for H 2+ years  H 5+ years  H 10+ years

Planned Giving with the New Canaan Land Trust
Imagine the Impact You Will Have

If you love the lands and waters of New Canaan and want to make sure that these special places are conserved and cared for, for 
generations to come, consider a gift in your will and leave a lasting legacy. You can also designate a gift of improved property or  

other assets. 

Please contact us at 203-972-1270 to learn more. There is no better time to save the lands that inspire all of us. 

Steven Phillips and Jennifer Frazer H
Stephen and Christine Pinney H
Thomas and Jodi Pistolas
Larry and Mary Pitt H
Ed and Laura Pla
Julia Portale H
Cynthia Potter
Dan and Penny Rashin H
James Rattigan
William Reed and Kathleen 
Campbell
Michael and Julie Reeves H
Dara Reid
Amy Reid H
Walter Reilly H
Keith and Marina Richey H
Stephen and Katharine Roach H
Scott and Renee Roen H
Rob and Kit Rohn H
Steve and Sue Root H
William Root H
Tara Rozen H
Pamela Safford
Lois Sandberg
Jeremy and Margaret Saunders H
Joseph and Kristen Schlim H
Brian and Susan Scott H
Susan Scully
Rick and Kristin Selvala
John and Kathleen Servidea
Daniel and Sarah Shevchik
Amy Silberfein
Sarah Simmons
Skip and Margo Sisson
Scott and Abby Skidmore
Hunter and Marcia Smith
Roger and Nell Smith H
Karen Sneirson H
Robert and Barbara Snell
Corliss Spencer H
Dave and Sue Squier
Thomas and Janet Stadler H
John and Shirley Stancik H
Michael and Jill Stayman H
Chip and Anne Steppacher
Jon and Sue Stone H
Dennis Sweeney H
Ellen Tackling
The Hygeia Foundation
Robert Trudel and Amy Zinser
Roy and Laura Turner III
David and Veronica Verklin
Catherine Viggiano
Edward Vollmer H
Meg Walsh
Jon and Anita Waxberg H
Dan and Richelle Weed
Weed and Duryea
Ross and Jane Weiner
Mason and Kathryn Wells H

Bob and Sarah West
Eric and Merrill Wiechmann
Holly Williams Brittain H
Sarah Wilson
Peter and Kristina Woods H
Laurence and Catherine Wooters
Megan Wunderlich
Peter and Alice Wyman H

NATURALIST ($250+)
Frederick and Elizabeth Afragola H
Peter and Nicole Ahrens
James Arliss H
Laura Baldwin H
Alan Becker H
Jack and Patricia Billhardt H
Benjamin and Elizabeth Bilus H
Susan Blabey H
Ann Brenninkmeyer
Paul Brody H
Deborah Burnaman H
William & Alice Burnham
Almstead Tree Care
John and Robin Busch H
Larry and Jane Caldwell
Lesley Campbell
Sara Ciancarelli H
Robert Colgan H
Aaron and Kara Cooper
Ed Cosden H
Hoyt and Peg Davidson
Robert DiPanni
Betsey Doyle
John Edwards
Alicia and Edward Eppler
Tom and Karen Ferguson H
Edward Fleischli H
Jack and Georgene Frantz H
John and Pamela Goodwin H
Joan Guzzetti H
Peter and Karen Hanson H
Jim and Wendy Hilboldt
Skip and Breeze Hobbs H
Holloway Family Foundation
George M. and Pamela S. 
Humphrey Fund
Hutchinson Tree Care H
Kris Johnson H
Steve and Tracey Karl H
Leo and Katherine Karl Jr
Haik and Lynn Kavookjian H
Linda Kelly
Halvor and Sherri Kielland
Rob and Meaghan Kupchak H
Kenneth and Julie Kurtzman
Michael and Cerene Lamagdeleine H
Bill and Meredith Landis H
Jack and Kathy Lapolla H
Bob and Eva Levine H
James and Harriet Lineberger

Barnaby Loehnis H
Frank and Marjorie Lyon H
Natalie MacDonald
Martie MacKay
Kelly and Jacqueline Maier
Bo and Julie Marcus
Ted and Whitney McCarthy
Thomas McLane H
Joe and Tracy Merrill
David and Fanny Moran H
Kevin and Mim Moynihan H
Keith Mullane
Marian Murphy H
John and Pamela Nesbett H
Lars and Jean Neubohn H
Reed and Pat Neuman
Deborah Nightingale
David Parker H
Cathie Pike
Sara Rehnberg
Ken and Pat Rushin
Kenneth and Laura Saverin H
Robert Schultz
Alex and Molly Scott
Lawrence and Susan Serven H
Paul and Marge Stein H
Jeff Stevens H
Bailey and Gail Stewart H
Jimmy and Katie Stewart H
Jeffrey and Catharine Sturgess H
Dennis and Katharine Swanson H
Victoria Thomas
Fred and Julie Tufts
Tom and Toddy Turrentine H
Jay and Linda Twombly
Alexandra van Nes
Alice Vaughan H
Gwyneth Walker H
Louise Washer
Christine and Jaime Yordan

ENVIRONMENTALIST ($500+)
Joe and Cori Aleardi
Carlos and Annette Aspillaga H
Bill Avery and Linda Andros H
George and Carol Bauer
Joan Behre H
Stephen and Cyra Borsy H
Paul and Ruth Brannan
Fred and Lauren Bromberg H
Tim and Connie Brown H
Steven and Elizabeth Burt H
Robert Cerretani - RD Cerretani 
Construction
Jim and Barb Clayton H
Jim and Dianne Colgan H
Randy and Kathleen Corbet
Dominic DeMarco
John and Joanna Donohue H
Douglas and Diane Dooley H

Richard and Margaret Ettinger H
Bill and Sue Ewing H
Greg Faillaci - Faillaci Masonry
Todd and Sally Fonner H
John Fusek H
Jeanne Gnuse H
Andy and Debbie Gordon H
Dan and Tammy Gropper
John and Suzanne Harrison H
Hilary and Maryanne Hartley H
Peter and Cynthia Herbert
David and Donna Hill H
Gisela Hobman H
Bill Hooks and Beth Sanford H
Robert and Erica Juneja
Mark and Karen Mactas H
Peter Martin and Siw De Gysser H
Bill McKinney - Habitat Restoration 
Services
Lisa Melland
Katharine O’Brien H
Belinda Winpenny Paris H
Kimon and Julie Passios
Matthew and Sharon Pierce H
Jen Posner
Richard and Michelle Riley H
Joe and Debbie Rucci
James and Jennifer Santora
Jeri Savage
Sara Smith H
Steven and Miriam Sosnick H
Robert Spangler and Joanne 
Powell H
Billy and Beth Stimpson H
Dick and Anne Ward H
Brian and Jane Williams
Chris and Lisa Wright
Michael and Elizabeth Zeiss H

FORESTER ($1,000+)
Peter and Patricia Accinno H
Lindi Beaudreault H
John and Nancy Bemis H
Tom and Charlene Berardino H
Bruce and Bradley Berger
Eric and Alexandra Bonach H
Harry Burn
Susan Carroll H
John and Susan Clarke H
Connecticut Urban Forest Council
Anthony Edwards - CIBC World 
Markets H
Edward and Jeanne Epstein H
Michael Fedele and Douglas Wurth H
Robin and Margaret Fryer H
Michael Holland H
Holocene Advisors LP
William Kenny Associates LLC
Chris and Jennifer Lasusa

Kevin and Mary Lydon H
Alan and Sharon McClymonds H
Nuveen Benevolent Trust H
Chappy and Melissa Morris H
Christopher and Mary Elizabeth 
O’Connor H
Paul and Elizabeth Orwicz
Rotary Club of New Canaan
Dennis and Eileen Schaney H
Bob and Sarah Seelert H
Marty and Betsy Sue Shannon H
Jeff and Jeanie Shaw H
Avery and Nada Stirratt H
Spence Tobias
Ronald and Christie Ulrich H
Paul and Kathleen Weaver H
Charlie and Fiona Weissman
Michael and Delma Wessner H
Bob and Alicia Wyckoff H
Stephen and Lori Wyckoff H
Doug and Ellen Zumbach

STEWARD ($2,500+)
Peter and Susan Bergen H
Art Berry H
Tom and Joy Cronin H
Susanne Hollinger
Hugo and Ingrid Hollinger H
Eads and Polly Johnson H
Chris and Kay Linneman H
Bob and Robin Lord H
Marty McLaughlin H
Dennis and Gina Podlesak H
Chris and Liza Pohle H
Tom and Vicky Reynolds H
Chris and Dudley Schipper H
Lindsay Tucker H
Dan and Nancy Welch H

CONSERVATIONIST ($5,000+)
Anonymous H
Kevin and Cristen Cottrell H
Bob Doran - The Marketing Loft
The Stuart Higley Foundation H
David and Sara Hunt H
Mark and Steffi Loomis H

VISIONARY ($10,000+)
The Harlan and Lois Anderson 
Family Foundation H
Anonymous H
Jim and Dede Bartlett H
The M.L.E. Foundation, Inc. H
The New Canaan Community 
Foundation H



Subscribe to the Land Trust’s eNews for monthly updates, 
invitations to events, and more. Head to our website to sign up.

Stay Connected Year-Round

P.O. Box 425 
New Canaan, CT 06840

President: Tom Cronin
Treasurer: Art Berry
Secretary: Nancy Bemis

Land Trust Leadership

The Annual Meeting is a great way to learn about the many ways that you 
have helped to make a difference through the New Canaan Land Trust. 
We’ll be joined by Dr. Spencer Meyer, Senior Conservationist at Highstead, 
for a presentation about conservation finance and landscape-scale 
conservation efforts in New England.

You’re Invited…
To the Land Trust’s 54th Annual Meeting
Wednesday, November 10, 2021  
6:00 - 8:00pm at the New Canaan Nature Center

Susan Bergen
Cristen Cottrell
Dave Hunt
Eads Johnson
Dave Kelly

Executive Director: Aaron Lefland

Emily Nissley
Tom Reynolds
Beth Sanford
Chris Schipper
Al Tibbetts

Printed on FSC-certified paper from 
responsibly-managed forests.
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Aidan Prostor of Troop 45 helps 
maintain trails at Still Pond Preserve.

http://NewCanaanLandTrust.org

